## **Greetings from John and Barbara**

Barbara and I send our greetings and good wishes. We are thankful for the good work of God at Mill Grove over the years and for all who have served the Lord so faithfully there over the years [including dear Mr 'Pa't and Rose Paterson – members of our church in Worthing]. And for the support, security, and family it has been to so many.

We give thanks especially for all who have heard the good news about Jesus there and have come to know Him as Saviour.



Photo of us on Zoom Bible Study Home group.